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Lakeview Center partners with Magdalene’s House 
 

Pensacola, Fla. (November 14, 2022) Lakeview Center has partnered with Magdalene’s House to assist women 

who are victims of sexual exploitation and coping with a substance use disorder. The new collaboration ensures a 

rapid admissions process into an intensive-outpatient program where the women can quickly begin recovery 

treatment in a safe environment. 

 

“Partnering with Magdalene’s House helps ensure that these survivors of trauma have access to a program where 
they can experience safety and compassion and be guided toward healing and recovery,” said Dustin Perry, 
LCSW, CAP, director of Pathway and Road to Recovery at Lakeview Center.  
 

The level of care at Pathway is twofold. Intensive treatment can address misuse. Other services, as part of a 

comprehensive treatment plan, can address co-occurring mental health issues. This model helps personalize care 

and promote recovery. 

 

Pathway is an intensive-outpatient substance use treatment program located on Lakeview Center’s main 

campus. Treatment is structured to serve those who need a safe and stable treatment environment where they 

can develop sufficient recovery skills for living their fullest life in the community.  

 

For more information, call Dustin Perry, director of Pathway at Lakeview Center, at 850-908-6593 
 

About Lakeview Center 

Lakeview Center provides comprehensive behavioral health care to adults and children with mental illnesses, drug 
and alcohol dependencies and intellectual disabilities. Across Northwest Florida, our services range from residential 
treatment to outpatient counseling, psychiatry, trauma care, treatments for substance misuse and 24/7 support for 
those with serious mental illnesses. Learn more at eLakeviewCenter.org. 
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